Professor R. Q. Brewster, Department of Chemistry.

Dear Dr. Brewater:

I am returning herewith your copy of NEWS EDITION of the American Chemical Society, of April 25, 1941. I remember you loaned it to me so that I might read the discussion on "The Relation of the Chemical Profession to Selective Service". I found this to be a very informative article, and I appreciate your loaning me the magazine. I am sorry that I failed to return it to you sooner.

Very simerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.